The Crab-Orchard Chapter NSDAR,

May 24, 2019

Office of the Mayor

Crossville City HMall

Crossville, TN 38555

Dear City Mayor and Councilmen:

The Crab-Orchard Chapter, Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) has sponsored a Fourth of July Parade for
the past several years. We feel that this helps to teach the children of our community pride in our country and
provides a patriotic event in which the children can participate. Therefore, we would again like to sponsor this
parade to be held July 4™ with lineup beginning at the Palace Theatre at 9:30 am and ending at the Crossvilie Depot.
This parade is primarily a walking parade, but does aliow bicycles, ete. and children’s battery-powered vehicles.
There will be no internal combustion motorized vehicles allowed.

We request the assistance of the Crossville Police Department to help insure the safety of the children. It will be
necessary you close Main Street between the Palace Theater and the Crossville Depot as well as intersecting sireets
duting this time of approximately 9:30 am unfil 11 am.

The Crab-Orchard Chapter, NSDAR appreciate your consideration of this request. If there should be questions
concerning this request, please direct them to Jayne White, parade chairman at 330-524-7079,

Sincerely,

JTayne White
Parade Chairman




